
 
May 27, 2015 

 
Dear Valued Partner, 
 
New GHS (Globally harmonized System of Classification) / HCS (Hazard Communication Standard) 
regulations require all chemistry manufacturers, dealers and distributors to update formerly called MSDS 
(Material Safety Data Sheets) documents to the newly defined SDS (Safety Data Sheets) as of June 1st 
production.  
 
Mitsubishi Imaging Inc., in full compliance with new OSHA GHS / HCS regulations, has updated all relevant 
MSDS documents to the new SDS document format and posted them under the SUPPORT section on the 
MII website – www.mitsubishiimaging.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In addition, new GHG guidelines require all labels to include the following information: 

• Symbols (Pictograms): These symbols will relay all health, physical and environmental hazards. 
• Signal Words:  These words such as “Warning” and “Danger” will emphasize chemical hazards and 

severity. 
• Hazard Statement: These will be standard phrases given to each hazard class that will describe the 

nature of the hazards. 

Mitsubishi Imaging Inc., has updated all relevant label and label information in accordance with these new 
guidelines.  Any production occurring on or after June 1, 2015, will incorporate new labels and label 
information on containers and cartons.  In accordance with the same regulations, chemistry produced 
before June 1, 2015, can be sold by Mitsubishi Imaging Inc. or a dealer, distributor etc. of Mitsubishi 
Imaging with the existing label and label information until December 1, 2015.  At that time, all labels and 
label information need to be updated. 
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References: 
The Hazard Communication Standard (HCS) (29 CFR 1910.1200(g)) 
OSHA, 29 CFR 1910.1200(g) and Appendix D 
Hazard Communication Standard: Safety Data Sheets 
The Hazard Communication Standard (HCS) (29 CFR 1910.1200(g)), revised in 2012, requires that the 
chemical manufacturer, distributor, or importer provide Safety Data Sheets (SDSs) (formerly MSDSs or 
Material Safety Data Sheets) for each hazardous chemical to downstream users to communicate 
information on these hazards. The information contained in the SDS is largely the same as the MSDS, 
except now the SDSs are required to be presented in a consistent user-friendly, 16-section format. This 
brief provides guidance to help workers who handle hazardous chemicals to become familiar with the 
format and understand the contents of the SDSs. 
https://www.osha.gov/dsg/hazcom/ 
 
For questions, please contact your local Mitsubishi Imaging Regional Sales Manager or call Customer 
Service at 1-800-765-9384. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Friedman 
Director of Marketing 
Mitsubishi Imaging (MPM) Inc. 
555 Theodore Fremd Avenue 
Rye, NY 10580 
P - 914-925-3288 
C – 401-440-7121 
mfriedman@mitsubishiimaging.com 
Cc: D. Takeshita, J. Acord, C. Cartolano, M. Molloy, A. Fiorenza 
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